## Pre-Kindergarten with-- Mrs. Glup & Mrs. Marina Mrs. Dennis & Mrs. Sylvia





WOW! What a year it's been! It feels like yesterday when we were just learning each other's names! From the first day of Pre-Kindergarten to the last, we've laughed, learned, sang, danced, created, and built a classroom family together!

This year, your amazing children have grown in so many ways. We've learned our ABC's, counted to 178 DAYS OF PRE-KINDERGARTEN!! Enjoyed spirit days, made amazing projects, had fun dance parties, watched caterpillars turn into butterflies, learned how to tie-dye, loved our water day, and sang beautifully for our End of Year Celebration!!

We wish you all a safe, relaxing, healthy, and magical summer!! With lots of hugs and happy wishes,

Your Pre-Kindergarten Teachers!!!